Dear Name of Organisation

On the 23rd of August a wide coalition of community groups and service users will be Marching through Leeds on their way from Jarrow to Parliament to call on the government to safeguard the NHS. This is a grass roots movement started by a group of mothers in Darlington, opposed to the move away from the founding principles of the NHS. The march is supported by the Keep Our NHS Public campaign with is active and meets regularly in Leeds http://www.keepournhspublic.com/index.php. 

We are looking for your help and support promoting and organising the march, putting up posters, spreading the word, food, accommodation, art, music and transport while the march passes through Leeds. Any assistance you are able to offer would be very much appreciated. 

The next meeting of the Keep Our NHS public Leeds branch will be INSERT DETAILS (sorry don’t know when it is).  

Full details of the march can be found here http://999callfornhs.org.uk/the-march/4583609408.

Many thanks

John Smith

The Peoples March for the NHS
